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NOTICE OF REMOTE TELECONFERENCE OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING HELD ON 

JANUARY 18, 2022 
 
  

 
 

The Board of Directors of the Corning Healthcare District hereby give notice that the 
January 18, 2022 Board of Directors Meeting will be held by remote teleconference 
only, due to a recent surge in the number of people affected by COVID-19. 
 
Any member of the public wishing to attend may do so by accessing the invitation 
posted on the regular agenda. 
     
 


